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THE SALMONBERRY TRAIL INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGENCY (STIA)
MEETING SET FOR MAY 18TH

The Salmonberry Trail Intergovernmental Agency (STIA) will meet to discuss the
Salmonberry Trail corridor from 1:30 pm - 3:00 pm on May 18th. Oregon Parks and
Recreation Department will be streaming the event, and we will provide links on
salmonberrytrail.org to the video feed as well as how to register for virtual public
comment as they become available. STIA will have a closed Executive Session
from 1:00 - 1:30 pm.

On the agenda:
 Review and Discuss Job Descriptions for STIA and for the Salmonberry Trail
Foundation
e Review financial statements and grant requests
e Program update from Salmonberry Trail Foundation
e Upcoming Salmonberry events and activities

The proposed Salmonberry Trail is an 86-mile corridor that follows the Port of
Tillamook Bay Railway and terminates in Banks. The proposed route connects eight
cities and two counties, passing by the Oregon coastline, fisheries, farmland, and
the Oregon Coast Range. More information is at salmonberrytrail.org.

STIA was established to promote and facilitate coordinated direction and guidance
in the planning, development, and maintenance of the multi-use trail.

To submit public comments for board members to review before the meeting,

please send comments to gavin@salmonberrytrail.org at least three days before the
meeting.
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